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Tuesday 28th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents 

MAD HAIR DAY  

 

Mad Hair Day is coming back to Winklebury Federation! 

 

       
 

As in previous years Winklebury Infant and Junior Schools are supporting St Michael’s 

Hospice with their Mad Hair Day fundraising event which will take place on Friday 14th 

February.  

 

On this Friday the children can come to school with Mad Hair (this can be styled, temporarily 

coloured, glittery, accessorised, etc.) in exchange for a donation to St Michael’s Hospice.   

The children will be expected to wear normal school uniform on this day. There are lots of 

ideas on the internet if you need some inspiration! 

 

We will have a special assembly that day with 3 mad-haired pupils in each school receiving a 

small prize for their crazy efforts. 

 

If your child wishes to come in with Mad Hair please send their donation in with them on 

Friday 14th February. Please do ensure that they will be  

comfortable with their hair style or colour all day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs S. Mathlin 

Head of Federation 


